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Two Consell de Formentera councillors—Rafael Ramírez of the Management department and
Paula Ferrer of human resources—met today with the chief officer for public sector employment
of the General Union of Workers (UGT) in the Balearics. The day's encounter marked the first of
its kind between Consell and a UGT official, and served to lay the groundwork for joint efforts
ahead. Councillor Ferrer and Miguel Ángel Romero spoke with union delegates afterwards,
where they agreed to hold periodic talks to address the range of everyday issues facing
workers.

  

Councillor Ferrer hailed Romero's visit, and applauded the UGT for “130 years of fighting for
workers' rights”. The Consell's human resources chief pledged, for her part, to “work with unions
to make sure that the public administration works as it should”.
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